COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE — FEBRUARY 2, 2010

TASK FORCE ON DEMOCRATIC PARTICIPATION AND RENEWAL: FINAL REPORT
(Deferred item)

Council, at its meeting of December 14, 2009, adopted in part {(ltem 32, Report 54):

By deferring the following list of proposed Ward names to the Committee of the Whole
meeting of February 2, 2010:

Ward 1 Mapte/Kleinburg

Ward 2 Woodbridge West
Ward 3 Woodbridge East

Ward 4 Concord/Thornhill North
Ward 5 Thornhill

Attachment 1 — Memorandum from the City Clerk, dated December 10, 2009



ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

Vaiighan T alo

Co (WD)
The City Above Toronto ~

December 10, 2009

TO: Mayor and Members of Council
FROM: Jeffrey A. Abrams, City Clerk
RE: Council Meeting December 14, 2009

Additional Information

Committee of the Whole Report No. 54, item No. 32

Task Force on Democratic Participation & Renewal: Final Report

(Clauses 2, 8, and 10 — Referred from the Council meeting of November 24,
2009)

At the Committee of the Whole meeting of December 1, 2009, during its consideration of
recommendation No. 14 of the Task Force on Democratic Participation & Renewal, it was
recommended that Council reconsider the names for wards suggested by the Task Force, and
adopt or amend the names as suggested for wards 4 & 5, given the Ontario Municipal Board's
decision on the City's ward boundaries.

The following is a list of names proposed by the Task Force:

Ward 1 Maple/Kleinburg
Ward 2 Woodbridge West
Ward 3 Woodbridge East
Ward 4 Concord/Carrvilie
Ward 5 Thornhiil

Respectfully submitied,

memorandum

Copy: Clayton Harris, City Manager
Janice Atwood-Petkovski, Commissioner of Legal and Administrative Services and City
Solicitor



